
 
 
August, 2022 
Dear Special Friends, 
     Hello, on this Thursday afternoon, August 4, 2022, from Walewale, in northern Ghana, and the first 
place we lived here in Ghana. We came with all our hearts in July, 1967, over 55 years ago now! 
      Some of the pastors we worked with then are still living today, and it’s a big blessing to see some are 
still in ministry, plus some of the wives of those great men who’ve passed away are still here. There are 
so many, many more pastors all over Ghana today, and they’re doing a fantastic work for the Lord! 
     God has done so much, and I praise Him! People of all ages are giving their lives to Christ, and it’s really 
a harvest time! You’re a part, as you pray for me, and give your offerings to help support the ministry. A 
big thanks with all my heart! 
     I’m here in Ghana for the whole month of August, and have already been here for the past three weeks 
now. Traveling by road everywhere, sometimes all day on bad roads, makes the trips longer and harder! 
     Please always pray for me, particularly for my usual prayer points, God’s Anointing, God’s Provision, 
God’s Protection, and God’s Strength. That’s APPS, for short! 
     In July, I was actually in three different countries—US, Nigeria, and Ghana! I’m here now till the end of 
this month. In September, I’ll be in Nigeria, ministering in Lagos, where I live, and Abuja, the capital. 
     This coming Sunday, August 7, is my birthday, when I’ll be 83 years old, and I praise God for all these 
years in Africa. He keeps me going, and He’s with me, every step of the way! That’s His promise: “Lo, I am 
with you always,  even unto the end of the world” ( Matthew 28:20). 
     I always have testimonies to share, like the couple that prayed for a second child, for many, many years, 
and finally, their miracle has happened! 
     A lady in the US sent me a note yesterday, reminding me that I had prayed for her in the last few days 
of June, when she had a problem with her colon. After the prayer, she hasn’t had any problems since then, 
praise God! Jesus still heals today! Just ask Him now to heal you, too! 
     I was at the big Dedication Service last Saturday, July 30, at another one of the churches we’ve helped 
build in northern Ghana. It was at Jininsa, a small town in the far North, and it was a great service! The 
church was full, and all the people were so very happy! 
     There are two more church dedications planned for next week, at Mimima on August 12, and at 
Jonshegu (Tamale) on August 13. The churches are finished, and I’m so very grateful for your help, as 
you’ve helped me to provide the much-needed building supplies for roofing, plastering, flooring, wiring, 
painting, etc. This means so much to all the pastors and members! 
     They give and give themselves in their weekly building fund offerings, plus their regular fundraising 
times, too. They do almost all the work themselves, helping the carpenter, mason, electrician, painter, 
etc. Truly, “we are labourers together with God” I Corinthians 3:9). 



     We’re starting to help another church this week at Janania, and it’s Church No. 113! I was there last 
Sunday afternoon, and I saw the walls completely ready for the roof myself! Thanks for helping to make 
it possible for the pastors and members to roof the church soon! 
     We’re also helping to finish other churches right now at Gabgeni, Naagbu, Lampoga, Kankidina, 
Karaga, Zabzugu, etc. There are others to pray about, and trust God to provide soon, too, as you help me! 
     Yes, the letter “A” is for August, but the letter “A” is also for the word “Answer,” too! I’m praying for 
YOU, that you will see ANSWERS to your prayers, in this present month of AUGUST, in Jesus’ name! 
Love, Doris Hokett` 
      
      
      
      
    
     
 
 
      
      
      
      


